Anguilla Statistics Department
Ministry of Economic Development, Investment, Commerce, Information Technology and Natural Resources
Government of Anguilla, The Valley

PRESS RELEASE

Accommodation Establishment Occupancy Survey

The Anguilla Statistics Department (ASD) is reminding all accommodation establishment owners/managers to
return their outstanding Accommodation Occupancy survey forms/questionnaire which were delivered to the
Anguilla General Post Office throughout 2019 and the 1st quarter 2020. Occupancy and Average Daily Rates is one
of the most important indicators of the health of this industry and has been one of the most popular pieces of data
requested by data users, here in Anguilla and abroad.

The ASD recognises that COVID-19 may have affected the operations of the hotels industry, however the ASD will
continue to send the 2020 occupancy survey to all accommodation as establishments continue to host staycations,
as this activity will impact the occupancy of the hotel industry. If establishments were closed during the period and
had no activity, please indicate in the appropriate place on the form its closure and if there were any activity,
indicate such by fill out the appropriate fields.

The Department is therefore soliciting your assistance and commitment in producing quality economic, which would
provide rates to monitor and allow for pro-active decision making. We would like to emphasize that we need to work
together to produce accurate and consistent series of data.

Should you have any queries or suggestions please do not hesitate to contact us, as we are willing to further clarify
any queries that you may have regarding this survey.

In the event that you have not received your package, we are requesting that you contact the Anguilla Statistics
Department at 1-264-497-5731 or 497-2451 Ext 1870 or email us at statistics@gov.ai

We look forward to your sincere and consistent return of the forms/questionnaires. It is only with complete
information that accurate statistics can be produced for you, to assist in your decision making.

“Sound Statistics for Sustainable Development”
Tel: (264) 497-5731 E-mail: statistics@gov.ai & Website: www.gov.ai/statistics Fax: (264) 497-3986
International Financial Centre
P. 0. Box 60
The Valley, Anguilla



mailto:statistics@gov.ai
http://www.gov.ai/statistics
mailto:statistics@gov.ai

